Child Abuse Prevention Partnership
General Meeting
Wednesday, January 15, 2014 at the Roseburg United Way Office
3:30 – 5:00
Those in Attendance:  Jerry O’Sullivan, Marion Kotowski, Barry Forte, Lisa Lewis, and Cindy Shirtcliff
Financial Report- No Financial Report was presented. Barry Forte shared that there was $7000.00 to $8000.00 in our account. This money was originally from sponsoring the Bruce Perry training several years ago.   
I) Logic Model-the logic model was presented for review.  Careful review of the completed logic-model suggests that it represents the work we’ve done over the past year. Question posed as to the need to create a new model looking forward to the next year. Group agreed to gather information about other groups and find out what they are working on and where there is a gap. Goal is to make significant change in our community to reduce child abuse.  

II) Future Projects -Barry presented an idea for the partnership to consider: CAPP could invite community groups to suggest proposals for child abuse prevention activities. CAPP would select the best proposal and fund with $500-$2,000.   This would be a way to put child abuse prevention services into action in the community. 
· Jerry suggested we ensure that some money remains in the CAPP account to help with future projects..
III) Poverty Conference-moving forward.  The conference will be held May 21st and May 22nd 
· Cindy and Lisa are meeting with UCC regarding the venue next week on the 23rd  
· The first day- hope to have 300 people in attendance.
· The second day- space for 60-70 people.  This will be a day for applying the principles learned in day one.  The meeting will be held in the technology building.
III) Next Meeting 
· Children do come with Directions – Barry and Karin
· Logic model – looking forward. Everyone asked to bring data for consideration
· Ask caseworkers what trends they’re seeing and what families need
